
 

 

This half-term, children will be looking at 

mass, capacity and temperature. They 

will also be looking at time and tell time 

to the hour. They will also touch on 

statistics, working with tables and block 

diagrams.  

     

This half term, we shall be regulary reading 

‘The Hodgeheg’  by Dick King-Smith.  

The children will have various books in 

whole-class guided reding lessons 

accompanied by various reading 

comprehensions.  

 
 

 

 In the first few weeks in the summer term, we shall be looking at a favourite fairy tale and 

pick apart Little Red Riding Hood. We shall combine writing and grammar to innovate this great 

story.  

For the second half of this half term, we shall be looking at Drew DeWalt’s class ‘The Day the 

Crayons Quit’. Children engage with the story massively and they will have the chance to write 

persuasively and end up writing a letter of complaint.  
 

 
 

 

Other learning 

Some other things that will be going on this half term, include the children 

looking at cooking and how they can cut and chop things building on those 

skills.  

We shall also be attempting to compare England and Kenya, using our 

geographical skills and thinking critically about which one we would prefer to 

live in. We shall also be looking at music from the British Isles and talking 

about safe use of money in PSHE.  
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Science 
In Science, we shall be exploring plants 

and giving children the opportunity to 

plant their own and learn exactly what 

plants need to survive.  
 

 
 

 


